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What’s on Next Week…. 
Friday 17th March –  
School Closed St Patrick’s Day 
Monday 20th March –  
Choir Club – 3:15 – 4pm.  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Boys Hockey v Dalriada 4-5pm 
@ JDLC 
Tuesday 21st March –  
Swimming P6/7 
Piano 
Girls Only Football 3:15-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 22nd March –  
Girls Football tournament @  
R. Avenue 1-3pm.  
Festival Practice P4-7 
No Football Club P4-7 
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Thursday 23rd March–  
P3-4 Garvagh Forest 
Flute  
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Good News Club P1/2 – 2-3pm 
                               P3-7 – 3-4pm 

Girls Football 
We are looking forward to taking 
some of our girls to the first ever 
small schools all girls tournament 

next Wednesday. We have had 15+ 
girls at football over the past few 
weeks and it is great to see their 

enthusiasm for team sports.  

Dinner –  
Week 3 

 

Stars of the Week  
P1/2- Lucy for great artwork. Simeon for a fantastic 

flute performance. 
 

P3/4- James W for great enthusiasm while 
completing a group animal poem. Elsie for brilliant 

ideas for a group animal poem. 
 

P5/6- Jessie for being so helpful to Mrs F. James Wh 

& Jake for working hard in class. 
 

P7- Harry for his musical talent. Sophia for great work 
on negative numbers. 

St Patrick’s Assembly 
We had great fun at our assembly today with lots of 
fabulous performances. There were jigs, jokes and 
amazing music and choral speaking performances. 

Thanks to everyone who took part and enjoy your long 
weekend! 

#comeonireland #sixnations #grandslam 

Choir @ Garvgh Fold 
Choir will be travelling to Garvagh Fold, by school bus, 
on Monday 27th March at 1:45pm. Children should be 

picked up from Garvagh Fold at 3pm.  
The residents at the fold are very much looking 
forward to having us for a special Easter visit.   

 

 Primary 7 Trip 
Primary 7 have been learning about the Irish Famine and 

travelled to the Ulster American Folk Park today. They had a 
super day, learning about how our ancestors emigrated from 
Ulster to North America. Thank you to Mrs Reid for organising 
the trip and sharing her wealth of knowledge on this subject.  

Families First Awards  
We delighted to be nominated for an award at 
the Spring Education Awards. The school has 
been nominated for the high level of pastoral 

care provided to pupils. Mr Cleland and Mrs Reid 
will be getting all dressed up and heading to the 
Titanic Building in Belfast on the 25th of March. 

Whether we win or not we are very proud of our 
school family.  
 #GoGorran 


